Dear Pastor and Church members

Greetings to you all in the name of our lord and savior Jesus Christ

I thank the Lord God Almighty for giving me this blessed opportunity and time to write you this letter.

I believe this is all because of your faithfulness in prayers and support. As we go through Covit19 situations physically and mentally we face problems but spiritually we gain much to help us build a strong relationship with our savior Jesus Christ. This also enables us to share the gospel and love of Christ to many unbelievers in many places and villages up in the mountain territories.

In Bhutan country five people have been saved and are now taking Bible classes for water Baptism.

In 2021 we started house fellowship in Naga United. This year 2022 we have start a new Church because of the increase of new believers.

In Arunachel Pradesh along with my missionary's we are spreading the gospel into new villages and praying to start a church where there is no Baptist church in this village area.

Missionary Brother Athin is praying and getting ready to go new village In Bhutan border to start the church where there is no church.

Please continues pray for us. We need your prayer support every day and humbled and thankful I believe and praying that you will continue faithfully to support us in prayer and financially as you have always done in the past.

Please pray for my health and recovery from Covid.

Thank you so much we are praying for all of you. God bless. Amen.

His Servant Vito Aomi